
DATE: April 15, 1992 

TO: Historical Landmarks Commission 

FROM: Scott Keillor ~ 

RE: Meeting Cancellation 

CITY of THE DALLES 
313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(503) 296-5481 

Due to a lack of business, the Historical Landmarks Commission 
meeting of April 22, 1992, will be canceled. We look forward to 
seeing you in May. 




